Gomez, Ernest P.

From: Gomez, Ernest P.

Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2019 10:39 AM
To: Tena, Victoria C.

Subject: 4401 Alexander Blvd NE (F16DD003B1)
Attachments: F16D003B1_Temp_TCL_CO_Letter.pdf

Good Morning,

The Transportation has no objection extending the TEMP CO. This email will serve as the Temp CO extension.
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